
 

Shawneemyers replied Tues, 30 July 2019 at 4:45PM 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> oostermanlinda@gmail.com  

 

This Las Vegas training was attended by all three PUD Commissioners as well as national and 

world public water officials.  Obtaining "Continuing Professional Education" (CPE) is common 

in government and is directly related to their public service position.  It just shows that 

Commissioner Oosterman continues to gain knowledge and expertise in the business of the PUD 

and improves her public water expertise. 
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